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Dear Parent and Student 
 

Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 25 Merits:  
Olivia Heatley 9S Ellie-Mae James 9S Amelie Anderson 10C 

Caitlin Francis 10S Lucy Housman 12T  
 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Silver Merit Award: 
Leon Norbron 7C Alfie Taylor-Chapman 7C Wallice O’Gelsby 7S 

Oliver Gray 8C William Edgar 8T  
 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 40 Merits:  
Evelyn Dawson 9S Ellie Wood 12T  

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Harry Hall 8C Barnaby Wood 8C  

 

• The following Middle School pupil who has achieved 60 Merits:  
Maisie Gretton 10S   

 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Willow Fearn 7C   

 

• The following pupil who has attained their Departmental Subject Colour: 
Religious Studies Kitty Ellis 8T  

Physical Education Amelia Van Zyl 8C  

 
• Rocky Taylor 8T, Jack Welborn 9S and Abigail Scott 10C who played in the Lincolnshire Schools' County Golf 

Championship on Friday at Sleaford Golf Club achieving 2nd place in the team event.  Abigail won the individual 
event and will remain County Champion for another year. 

 

Sutton & Tennyson Amateur Repertory Society (STARS) are staging two days Play In a Day of free, fun and 
engaging drama, dance and music for local children aged 7-11 and 12-16 in August.  Further details are attached. 
 

A final reminder that the Year 8 HPV vaccinations are being administered on Monday 13 May.  Please find 
attached a letter for your information, your consent is required to enable your child to be vaccinated. 
 

The Y13 Final Assembly takes place on Friday 10 May, with study leave commencing.  We wish all our Y13 
students well in their exams. 
 

Cor unum, via una  
 
 

 
 

Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 

7 May 2024 

 

Well done Rocky, Abigail and 

Jack on your achievements. 


